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          Eagleville, PA 19403 
           
           
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
As a dedicated landowner and taxpayer in Lincoln County, I am deeply alarmed by the 
blatant lack of transparency surrounding this project and Summit's disregard for our 
community. It is outrageous that Summit is attempting to preempt our local ordinances 
through the Public Utilities Commission, effectively undermining landowners' rights. This 
maneuver reveals a troubling intention on Summit's part to sidestep the laws and 
regulations designed to protect our community. 

The construction of this pipeline is not just an infrastructure project; it poses a significant 
threat to the very fabric of our community and the environment we cherish. It endangers 
our residents' health, safety, and welfare and disrupts our region's orderly economic 
development. The overwhelming majority of local governing bodies have strongly 
opposed both Summit as a company and their proposed pipeline. 

Given these serious concerns, it is abundantly clear that Summit is not a reputable 
company with which we can safely do business. Summit’s application must be denied. 
Our community deserves better—let's ensure our voices are heard, and our rights are 
protected. 

Sincerely, 
Dana R. Bosma 
 
Legal Description of Property:  
1) SE 1/4 19-99N-50W (Lincoln County), distance of 1 mile from proposed project 
2) N 1/2 NE 1/4, 30-99N-50W (Lincoln County), distance of 1.5 miles from proposed 
project 
 




